
 
 

 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 
 
 

 

 

Date:          October 17, 2019 
 
Project:      East Selmon PD&E Study ~ ELOI No.: P-01619 

 

 
 
On Friday, October 11, 2019, the Tampa Hillsborough Expressway Authority’s (the 

Authority) Board of Directors authorized its staff to negotiate a contract with Kimley-

Horn for the East Selmon PD&E Study.  If negotiations are unsuccessful, staff shall 

negotiate with the next highest ranked firm, if necessary.  

 

All notices are posted on the Authority’s website ( www.tampa-xway.com) and on 

the DemandStar system. 

 

For questions regarding this notice, please contact the Authority's Procurement 

Manager, Man Le, Man.Le@tampa-xway.com . 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posting Notice October 14, 2019 
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